
 

 

DATES 
 

March 
6th Nursery 
Admissions meeting 
9am 
10th FOPS meeting 
2pm 
11th Full Governors 
meeting 5pm. 
13th Red Nose Day – 
wear something red. 
25th and 26th Parent 
Consultation 
evenings 
25th Onesie Day for 
Autism Awareness 
27th last day of term 
Easter Service at St 
Johns 2pm. 
 

April 
13th Back to school 
 

May 
4th Bank Holiday 
25th – 29th Half term 
 

June 
1st School closed 
INSET 
 

July  
6th & 7th Poltair and 
Penrice transition 
days 
8th Full Governors 
Meeting 5pm 
 
21st Last Day of Term 
 
 

                                                                               

                     6th March 2015 
STAR PUPILS 
Congratulations to Candice, Rylan, Bayley, Rhys, Missi, Tegan, Max and 
Boris who are our star pupils this week. 
 
WORLD BOOK DAY 
This year our children will be celebrating world book day on Wednesday 
11th March. Each class will be focusing on one particular book and will be 
working with a dance company for part of the day.  World book tokens will 
be distributed on that day.  
 

RED NOSE DAY 
Next Friday, 13th March is Red Nose Day. The children are encouraged to 
wear something red. This could be just a red nose or socks (with uniform) 
or it could be an entirely red outfit. There will be a collection pot for 
donations in each classroom.  
 

MESSAGE FROM CLAIRE HOLLEBON PARENT SUPPORT ADVISOR 
Attached is some information about an exciting new initiative that Claire is 
planning to run in the summer and autumn term. Please read the attached 
and get in touch if this is something you would be interested in. 
 

PONDHU CELEBRATES 
I hope you have all managed to read the article in both the Cornish 
Guardian and the St Austell Voice this week about our school. The article 
celebrates our recent successes in both the primary league tables and our 
letter from David Laws, Minister of State for Education. Thank you to 
everyone who has contributed to these successes. 
 

FOPS NEWS 
MOTHER’S DAY GIFTS 
FOPS will be selling Mother’s day gifts on Monday. Please see attached 
form for more information.  
100 HUNDRED CLUB 
The winners in February are 1st Ginny Daly, 2nd Alison Cleave, 3rd Nick 
Cleave. 
NEXT MEETING 
The next FOPS meeting is on 
Tuesday 10th March at 2pm. All 
welcome to attend. 
 

ATTENDANCE 
Congratulations to River Tamar, Y6 
who achieved 98.3% attendance last 
week.  
 

                                                 Mrs D Tregellas                                                       


